

July Live RED Report

District News

Family First

Family First is looking forward to another exciting Back To School Fair on Monday, July 30th at Livingston Central High School. We are very thankful for the support of our board members and faculty/staff. We are already having a great response from local businesses and organizations requesting a table for the distribution of supplies. The event will begin at 5:00 pm and end at 7:00 pm.

North Livingston

Summer camp concluded on June 29. The campers received daily instruction and played game. They enjoyed trips to several places such as the Mineral Museum in Marion and the Wild Life Nature Center at LBL.

Livingston County Middle School

LCMS students participated in the summer Opportunity Zone activities. They have enjoyed the activities greatly.

Open House at LCMS has been scheduled for Thursday, August 9th. 6th graders are invited to attend from 5:00 to 6:30 and 7th and 8th graders from 6:30 to 8:00.

LCMS would like to welcome Nick Zaim as our new 6th Grade Math teacher.

Livingston Central

June 27 - July 2, 2018 - FBLA Members Kalynn Campbell (Marketing), Alex Doom (Hospitality Management), Raven McGregor (Marketing and Community Service Project), Hailey Stafford (Hospitality Management), Josey Tolley (Community Service Project) and Olivia Grace Ramage (Introduction to Business Presentation and Community Service Project) attended the 2018 FBLA National Conference in Baltimore, Maryland. The students represented Kentucky as they attended sessions, networked with students across the country, voted on national offices and competed in their respective events. Raven McGregor earned 7th place nationally in Marketing with a Kentucky Super Team. Leigh Ann Choat and Greta Ramage would like to thank the following sponsors for helping to make the trip possible: Livingston County Chamber of Commerce, Grand Rivers Chamber of Commerce, Livingston County Farm Bureau Insurance, Livingston County Farm Bureau Federation, Farmers Bank, Kentucky Organ Donor Affiliates and Kentucky Circuit Court Clerks Trust for Life.

Livingston Central High School Room 25, formerly used as a diesel mechanic shop, was a large, open-space area that has been repurposed for two classrooms and storage (see attached photos). There is a desire to redesign and repurpose this space into a modern and comfortable student-based learning center, or a makerspace, to be used by students to complement their classroom learning in all content areas. Keeping with the original open concept, the "temporary" classroom structures will be removed to allow for the implementation of specialty spaces that will enable more than one discipline to utilize the room at a time, or throughout the day. The following list of potential markerspaces is an initial brainstorming effort that we hope will come to fruition in the near future. Some of the items may not come to pass, but if we don't try, they never will. Mrs. Stephanie Wood, principal of LCHS, has already consulted with the Art teacher, Mrs. Bowles, and initiated efforts to prepare to move the art room, allowing the art room to be used for AC and/or other purposes. These changes will pose some challenges, yet we are excited for the increased enjoyment that these changes will bring to our students. This transition is a multifaceted effort that will include updated lighting,

HVAC, technology, furnishings, and so on.

- · Art Studio
- · Media/Marketing Center (collaborative workstations, public presentation, green room)
- · Engineering (math and computer science explorations)
- · Culinary (industrial kitchen)
- · Refreshment Lounge (coffee shop style)

South Livingston

SLES is pleased to announce Mrs. Alicia Wallace as our new Guidance Counselor. Mrs. Wallace has been a primary teacher at SLES for two years. The SBDM council is already hard at work to hire a new teacher soon to take her place.

The Mustang Round-up Academy ended their summer program with several family members in attendance for their final day activities. Students spent their days in a variety of discovery activities, and the summer camp was well attended with very good attendance each day.

The custodians have been hard at work all summer to get the school ready for the new school year. There are only a few more rooms and the main hall to strip and wax. Excitement for the new school year builds as the floors get their new shine.

The SLES Back to School Registration is on Thursday, August 9th, at the following times: 4:00 PM for K & 1st Grade; 5:00 PM for 2nd & 3rd Grades; and 6:00 PM for 4th & 5th Grades.